
News from the office of... Dr. James M. Maragos 
 
 

Everyone Deserves a Great Smile! 

 

On Saturday September 7th, Dr. Maragos donated his time, expertise and office space to the CURE 

Network’s La Grange-area charity event, to treat patients who would not otherwise have been able to 

afford dental services. 

Dr. Maragos and our wonderful staff, along with two other doctors and their assistants, treated 25 

patients that day at no cost as part of the third annual CURE Network program  to help those in need. At 

the end of the day, both staff members and patients walked out with smiles on their faces! 

It’s amazing how having good oral health and an attractive smile can make a difference in our lives – from 

a health and comfort level,  to an increase in personal confidence, to a boost in our professional image. 

If you’re interested in improving your smile power, please call us to find out all the options modern 

dentistry can offer you! 

We look forward to seeing you again soon! All the best, 

James M. Maragos 
Dr. James M. Maragos 

 

 


